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Sincere appreciation and gratitude to

MR. VARUN KAPOOR, IPS

Inspector General of Police

For conducting "Sandesh', Cyber Awareness Session in Our School

The renowned work done by you in influencing and inspiring the students and staff members on
‘Cyber Crime’ is highly appreciated. We are indeed very grateful to you for your selfless service and
valuable guidance and hope that the torch you illumined shall go forth far and wide enlightening

the students world wide.We wish you success in all your future endeavours.
God Bless You
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Sr. M. Elsa
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